
 
 

March 12, 2020 
(Sent via email from each LJV coach to their own teams) 

 
 

 
Dear LJV coaches,  
Please forward this email to your teams right away, thank you: 
———————————————————————————— 
 
 
 
Dear LJV families, 
 
We know your daughters really want to be playing volleyball and our coaches would like to be coaching. However, 
out of concern for our LJV community, and following recommendations from larger sports organizations, and most 
importantly, to help slow the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19), La Jolla Volleyball will be suspending all practices 
and events through Sunday March 29th. 
 
The practice of “Social Distancing” has proven to be successful in slowing the spread of infectious disease, and is 
being implemented throughout the United States. We have considered many options and we are confident that this is 
the best course of action at this time. 
 
If you are on a Travel team, please check the SCVA website for regular updates regarding event cancelations or 
postponements: 
http://www.scvavolleyball.org 
 
If you are on a Local team, please check the Volley-Fest website for updates: 
http://volley-fest.com 
 
If you are a Starlings team, please check the Starlings website for updates at: 
www.Starlings.org 
 
We know that circumstances are changing rapidly, and we will send more updates as necessary. 
 
Stay healthy and Go, LJV! 
 
 
Barb Birnbaum 
Club Director 
Barb@ljvolleyball.com 
 
La Jolla Volleyball Club 
www.LaJollaVolleyball.com 
 


